

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Investigation of Service Disruptions in Saskatoon Transit

Recommendation of the Committee

That the information be received.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on November 7, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Your Committee received presentations from Robert Clipperton, Bus Riders of Saskatoon and Darcy Pederson, Amalgamated Transit Union Local 615 regarding the matter.

Attachment

- 1. November 7, 2022 report of the City Auditor.
- 2. Email from Robert Clipperton, Bus Riders of Saskatoon, dated November 6, 2022
- 3. Email from Darcy Pederson, Amalgamated Transit Union Local 615, dated November 7, 2022